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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET 

AND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE AMENDED 2024 BUDGET 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the COTTONWOOD METROPOLITAN 

DISTRICT (the “District”), will hold a public hearing  at 8334 Sandreed Circle, Parker, Colorado 

and via teleconference on November 26, 2024, at 7:00 P.M., to consider adoption of the District’s  

proposed 2025 budget (the “Proposed Budget”), and, if necessary, adoption of an amendment to 

the 2024 budget (the “Amended Budget”).  The public hearing may be joined using the following 

teleconference information:  

The Proposed Budget and Amended Budget are available for inspection by the public at 

the offices of White Bear Ankele Tanaka and Waldron, 2154 E. Commons Ave., Suite 2000, 

Centennial, CO 80122. 

Any interested elector of the District may file any objections to the Proposed Budget and 

Amended Budget at any time prior to the final adoption of the Proposed Budget or the Amended 

Budget by the Board.   

The agenda for any meeting may be obtained at http://www.cottonwoodmetro.org/ or by 

calling (303) 858-1800. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

COTTONWOOD METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, a 
quasi-municipal corporation and political subdivision of the 
State of Colorado 
 

/s/ WHITE BEAR ANKELE TANAKA & WALDRON 

Attorneys at Law 
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